

STATE OF LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HOSPITALS



March 16, 2000

David Nash, President American Food Safety Institute 1 Green St. Hulmeville, PA 19047

Re: Food Safety Training for Sanitarians in Louisiana

Dear Mr Nash,

On behalf of the Office of Public Health, Division of Environmental Health, Sanitarian Services, I would like to thank you for sharing your time and knowledge by giving in-service training on Food Safety for our sanitarians in Louisiana.

Two hundred and six sanitarians from throughout the state attended this training.

The majority of sanitarians rated the course as excellent and stated that the information received during the training would help them when conducting inspections and investigations of retail food establishments.

Once again, thank you for your assistance and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

ames P. Antoon

Chief, Sanitarian Services

cc: Dr Jimmy Guidry, State Health Officer Madeline McAndrews, Assistant Secretary, Office of Public Health Bobby Savoie, Director, Division of Environmental Health Services